
 
From: S 
Saturday, April 8, 2023 1:30:22 AM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 783 High Road N17 8AH  
  
 
Hello my name is EA I saw about 783 high road N17 8DU shop's night licence permission on the their 
window.I am living 00 White Hart Lane N17 8 DU.This shop's back side next to my building.I have 
another neighbours which are Z 00 White Hart Lane N17 8DU and  00 White Hart Lane N17 8DU all 
of us don't want to night licence we have school kids when they got live music we can't sleep and 
they are always having trouble.When it's happened before i called polis and Haringey council nobody 
care about it. I never accept this shop's night licence if they got it I am going to complaint anywhere i 
can. If you want to speak with me you can call      .Thank you 
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